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OPENING OF ALL-TERRAIN VEHICLE TRAILS IN EAU CLAIRE COUNTY 

The state-funded ATV/UTV trails and routes in Eau Claire County are in good condition 

and will open on Friday, May 15.  Off trail riding is strictly prohibited.

Any questions regarding this news release can be directed to department at the 

number above. 




